NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY

FRIDAY, 19 MAY 2023
DUE DATE: 2 JUNE 2023

1833.		Mrs N W A Mazzone (DA) to ask the President of the Republic:

Whether, with reference to the reply of the Minister of Communications and Digital Technologies to question 244 on 4 May 2023 and with regard to the forensic audit that he initiated via a proclamation in 2013 and conducted by the Specialised Security Group on Mismanagement at the SA Post Office, he will furnish Mrs N W A Mazzone with the (a) forensic report and its findings and (b) report of the Special Investigating Unit on the non-resolution of the forensic audit report and its findings; if not, why not, in each case; if so, what are the relevant details in each case?

NW2084E 

REPLY 

The Special Investigating Unit (SIU) produced a report on the investigation into the South African Post Office (SAPO) pursuant to proclamation R5 of 2014 amended by proclamation R56 of 2014. A copy of the SIU report  was  sent  to former Acting CEO: SAPO, Adv Ivumile Nongogo and former Minister of Communications, Ms Stella Ndabeni-Abrahams.

The Honourable Member may seek a copy of the report through the standard procedure outlined in the Promotion of Access to Information Act.
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